St Joseph’s School
Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia
PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215
Telephone: (08) 9782 6500
Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au
Web Site: www.stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

26/3/19
Dear Parents,

There has been a lot of talk in the media over recent weeks about a challenge called ‘Momo’ appearing
randomly on Facebook and other social media accounts as well as on YouTube videos.

We have filters in place through the Catholic Education Office that should prevent this from appearing on
our students’ devices at school. Additionally, teachers watch each online video and YouTube clip before
showing them to students.

Unfortunately, it appears that we recently had a breach. It was reported to me immediately by the student
concerned and we were able to delete it straight away. If the image ever appears on one of your own
personal devices at home, just delete the page.

| urge you to discuss with your children what they should do if this appears on one of their devices.
Kind Regards

Mrs Vicki Hodgson
Digital Technology Teacher.
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